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City Council

Notice of Motion

MM50.1 ACTION Ward:All

Division designation on City-owned vehicles - by Councillor Mike Del
Grande, seconded by Councillor Vincent Crisanti

* Notice of this Maotion has been given.
* ThisMotion is subject to referral to the Government Management Committee. A two-thirds
voteisrequired to waive referral.

Recommendations
Councillor Mike Del Grande, seconded by Councillor Vincent Crisanti, recommends that:

1 City Council direct the City Manager to report to the July 8, 2014 meeting of City
Council on the feasibility of adding either permanent or temporary labeling on Fleet
vehicles to indicate the division they represent.

Summary

City of Toronto Fleet vehicles are distinctly marked to help the public identify City-owned
vehicles. They also bear numbers for better accountability. The City Division they represent
was also included in the past. Currently, they are marked with only the generic City of Toronto
branding. This causes confusion for engaged residents, who may wish to know what sort of
City work is being done in their neighbourhoods when they see a City-owned vehicle.

(Submitted to City Council on April 1 and 2, 2014 as MM50.1)
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